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From: DEANDRA PALMER
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2023 9:15:38 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.


As someone that uses the protected bike lanes around the city often, removing any is a mistake
and moving KC in the wrong direction. From what I understand, Truman Road is one that sees
a lot of accidents. Protected bike lanes not only protect bikers but they slow down drivers.
This certainly would reduce car accidents.


I can't believe the city would consider this, especially after being so enthusiasically supported
originally. It's a shame that removing these are even being considered because of the loud
opinons of the few. What a waste of resources.


Please reconsider any sort of action towards removing protected bike lanes before the project
has even been finished. Keep KC Communities safe!


Regards, 
DEANDRA PALMER 
616 E 59th St
Kansas City, MO 64110
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